Amended December 20, 2007

The fifteenth meeting of the Committee of Six for the academic year 2007-2008 was called to order by President Marx in his office at 7:30 P.M. on Thursday, December 6, 2007. Present were Professors Frank, S. George, Jagannathan, O'Hara, Servos, and Sinos, Dean Call, President Marx, and Assistant Dean Tobin, Recorder.

Dean Call said that he was pleased to announce that Professor Sanchez-Eppler has agreed to become the Faculty Advisor to the Center for Community Engagement. Professor Sinos asked if this new assignment would involve a reduction in Professor Sanchez-Eppler's teaching. The Dean said that it would not.

Professor Jagannathan informed the Committee that Professor Frank had recently been awarded a literature fellowship from the National Endowment for the Arts. The President, Dean, and members of the Committee offered their warm congratulations.

The Committee turned to personnel matters.

The meeting adjourned at 9:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Gregory S. Call

Dean of the Faculty